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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Beaumartin Restaurant 
 
I am writing to inform you of an excursion which has been arranged for pupils.  
  
Trip:  Beaumartin Restaurant, Glasgow 
 
Date:  Wednesday 18 December or Thursday 19 December 2019 
 
Cost:  £13.50 
 
The Modern Languages department is organising a trip to Beaumartin Cottage, a French 
restaurant in Bearsden for Higher and Advanced Higher French students.  This will provide 
pupils with an opportunity to widen their knowledge of French culture by tasting French 
specialities while ordering and chatting to the staff in French. 
 
We will visit the restaurant over two days on the last week of term.  On Wednesday 18 
December Mrs Crilley and Mrs Nicklin’s class will visit and on Thursday 19 December Mrs 
Wright and Mrs McDiarmid’s Higher class and my Advanced Higher class.   
 
The food will be presented to pupils as a buffet and will include classics such as Boeuf 
Bourgignon and Gratin Dauphinois, as well as frogs legs and snails.  There will be a 
vegetarian option.  The cost is £13.50 and includes a soft drink. .  Please inform me of any 
allergies/dietary requirements.  This item has been added to your Parent Pay account and 
payment deadline is Friday 29 November 2019.  There will be no charge for pupils in receipt of 
Free School Meals. 
 
Pupils will travel by coach to the restaurant departing the school at 11.45am and returning at 
by 2.30pm.  The school will cover the cost of the transport.  Full school uniform must be worn.  
If your child does not wish to attend the event, can they please let me know as soon as 
possible. 
 
Consent forms will be issued in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mme Naddell 
Trip Leader 
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